
Financial Aid Info Night

On Wednesday, December 7, specialists from Clark College’s
Financial Aid Office will be on hand to answer questions from
prospective students and parents about navigating the world of
financial aid.

Clark’s  annual  Financial  Aid  Information  Night  provides
information  about  Clark’s  admission  process,  scholarship
opportunities, financial aid grants and loans, how to apply,
and much more.

The event will be held from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at Clark
College’s main campus in Gaiser Student Center. Clark College
is located at 1933 Fort Vancouver Way, Vancouver, WA 98663.
Driving  directions  and  parking  maps  are  available  at
www.clark.edu/maps.

This event is free and open to the public; it requires no
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advance registration or reservation. Information is available
at the Clark website at http://www.clark.edu/cc/fan. If you
have any additional questions, please direct them to Clark
College’s Financial Aid Office in Gaiser Hall at 360-992-2153
or finaid@clark.edu.

Event Schedule:

5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.: Open House
6:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.: Financial Aid Presentation by
Chippi Bello, Clark College Associate Dean of Financial
Aid
7:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.: Question-and-Answer Session

If you need accommodation due to a disability in order to
fully participate in this event, you should contact Clark
College’s Disability Support Services Office at 360-992-2314
or 360-991-0901 (VP), or visit Penguin Union Building room 013
as soon as possible.
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